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Subject: The Hood - Acoustic barrier construction

Construction of the acoustic barrier commences next week 

The acoustic barrier, which will wrap around the Cricket Avenue end of Eden 
Park, will begin construction next week. This plays a huge part in ensuring 
noise levels around the park stay well below the limits for the neighbourhood. 

Construction is expected to take around five months and will take place 
Monday to Friday. Deliveries will be through Gate A and lifts will be done 
from within the stadium. 

If you encounter any issues with this activity, please don't hesitate to call the 
hotline on 09 815 4820. 

Auckland teams out for remainder of Bunnings NPC 

It was announced yesterday that no Auckland-based NPC teams would take 
any further part in the Bunnings NPC competition this year. With the current 
COVID situation unresolved and no timeline to emerge from Alert Level 3, 
there was no way for Auckland, North Harbour or Counties Manukau to 
participate any further in the competition.  

This is a huge blow to the organisations involved, who worked tirelessly in 
their planning for a way to participate in the competition. 

Guns N' Roses on sale 

Guns N' Roses went on sale to the general public yesterday. Although 
members of The Hood did enjoy presale access, if for any reason you missed 
out tickets are available here. 
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